
From: Grant Dixon
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: ID to vote
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 2:45:16 PM

Good Afternoon,
 
Was wondering why this piece of legislation is necessary. We need ID for an important event in
life and surely voting would be classified as important. It opens the door fraud and abuse.
 
It’s a retrograde step that shouldn’t be considered.
 
Grant.
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